
 

 

 

#DentalER: Initiative from Pacific Dental Services 

There is a Public Service Announcement Campaign by Pacific Dental Services, we would ask all 
employees of Dentsply Sirona to support: 
 
When facing dental pains – please reach out to your dentist and preserve the precious 
capacity at hospital ERs & urgent care centers for COVID-19 and other emergencies. 
 
Together we can help the health system to stay efficient and make sure that as many people as 
possible can get the treatment they need. 
 
#DentalER 
 
To support this campaign, please share this link on your social media accounts:  
https://www.facebook.com/dentsplysirona.us/photos/a.177735889385965/829418360884378/?typ
e=3&theater  
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